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“Growing together to let our light shine”

Welcome to your weekly newsletter!! WC 25th February 2019!
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Diary Dates-


-Monday 25th February 8.50am- Start of Spring 2 half term  


-Week Beginning 4th March- Nursery and Reception- sponsored read event


-Tuesday 5th March- Year 3 Chill Factore Trip


-Tuesday 5th March- Nursery and Reception Growing and Changing


-Thursday 7th March- World Book Day Events and themed lunch


-Monday 11th, 18th and 25th March- Nursery 2019 Getting Ready for St Clements Part 1


-Wednesday 13th March AM- Change for Life Festival


-Wednesday 13th March 3.30-5.30pm- Friends of St Clements Movie Night


-Thursday 14th March 9am and 2.45pn- EYFS Tapestry access session with Mrs Renshaw


-Tuesday 19th March AM- Year 4 and 5 football tournament


-Tuesday 19th March all day- Year 2 Knowsley Safari Park


-Tuesday 19th March all day- Year 1 Spring Experience Day


-Wednesday 20th March 10am- Special Educational needs Early Help drop in- trip to RHOSEY school


-Friday 22nd March all day- Year 2 Habitat Experience Day  





This Week’s Award Winners: 


As it is the end of half term, we held our Values Award worship today and said well done to those children who have shown examples of compassion and love. The award winners were: Reception-Phoebe and Patricia , Year 1-Afomiya and Lukas, Year 2-Curtis and Lilly-Sue, Year 3-Kiasha-Jay and Ezer, Year 4-Bousso and Keenan, Year 5-Junior and Keaton, Year 6-Kye and Riches.





Next half term, we are focusing on our Christian values Forgiveness and Love.











Slime and Craft Workshop- Wednesday 13th February- On Wednesday night, the Friends of St Clements organised a well attended and fun slime and craft workshop in the hall. A different night that was sold out due to how popular slime is!! Thanks to those parent/carers who supported the event by buying a ticket and to the staff and friends who helped to run it on the night. A total of £156.10 was raised to support all children in school with resources and educational visits/visitors.





Year 4 and 5 Swim Gala- Today, some of our Year 4 and 5 pupils took part in a swim gala against other Manchester schools. They did well and represented our school brilliantly as usual with their excellent behaviour and manners. We’ll let you know where they were placed when we get the results.





Experience Days- Part way through their topics, a number of classes had experience days this week. The experience days give the children the chance to practice other skills such as designing, cooking, art work or learning more facts through themes such as clothing, jewellery, housing etc.


Here are some photos: Year 5 Space Buggies Experience Day, Year 4 Egyptian Art and Year 6 South America Experience Day





Friends of St Clements- Silver Coin in the bottle fundraising-From Friday 1st February to Thursday 28th February each class will be taking part in the silver coin challenge to help raise funds for school. Each class will be provided with a 2lt bottle to complete the challenge. All children are encouraged to bring in silver coins as and when they have change whether it be 5p, 10p, 20p or 50p it does not matter. The class who fills the bottle the most will win the contents of the bottle to spend on a treat of their choice.








Arrangements for Severe Weather-  Just in case it does snow heavily overnight and this prevents staff from getting into school from out of the area and a decision is made to close the school due to there not being enough staff to open and it not being safe for pupils, then group call text and dojo messages will be sent to all parent/carers by 7.50am to prevent pupils arriving for breakfast club. We will send a further message out, no later than 2pm each day of closure, to inform you of what will be happening the next day.








